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Peterhead Town Board 

 

DRAFT VISION STATEMENT 

The Peterhead Town Board envisions a future where sustainable development and 
regeneration are at the forefront of our efforts. We are committed to maximising 
available funding and targeting it in a way that not only creates a lasting legacy but 
also inspires and creates opportunities for all. With integrity and transparency, we 
will engage with our communities and stakeholders, ensuring that every step we 
take is in the direction of improvement and growth. Adaptable and mindful of 
managing expectations, we are dedicated to addressing the challenges that face 
our town, with the aim of making a significant difference in the long term. Our 
vision is one of progress, community, and resilience, leading Peterhead towards a 
vibrant and prosperous future. 

 


